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Dear Legacy Players, Parents, and affiliates 

We hope this newsletter finds you well. As we dive into February, we can't wait to share the latest 

updates and happenings at Legacy Soccer. 

 

Recap of Last Month: 

• Highlight 1: Legacy concluded the YMCA indoor season, with three out of our four 2010G and 

2011G teams reaching the tournament semifinals or finals.  

• Highlight 2: Exciting news! Legacy Soccer Inc. is now a registered non-profit corporation! 

 

Current Developments: 

• Big News: We've achieved a significant milestone – Legacy Soccer Inc. is now a non-profit 

corporation! This brings incredible opportunities, such as expanded access to grants and 

sponsorships, fostering community partnerships, and enhancing our ability to provide 

affordable, elite-level competitive soccer opportunities to aspiring players from all backgrounds. 

We're closer than ever to providing soccer that's affordable for all. Our aim is to break away from 

the pay-to-play mold and explore innovative methods to make the beautiful 

game accessible to everyone. While we're not there yet, we're on the way! 

• News 2: Spring competitive registration was a triumph. For those who 

haven't signed up yet, don’t panic, there's still time. Reach out to us at 

legacyclubsoccer@gmail.com for assistance. 

• News 3: Brace yourselves for the 2024/26 Kits - we're designing a fresh 

look that will carry us into 2026! (Sponsorship Opportunity is now!) 

 

Upcoming Events and Plans: 

• Event: Calling all 2015 & 2016 Girls! The first 

training session is on February 16th at the 

Eagle Rock Middle School gym from 6:30 to 

8:30. To sign up contact us at 

legacyclubsoccer@gmail.com.  

• Legacy Gauntlet: Get ready for the first annual 

Legacy Gauntlet in June 2024 - a thrilling, free-

to-all Legacy Players event! Sweat through a 

fun run designed for team-building, character 

development, and esprit de corps. Discover 

what it takes to start your legacy! 
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Become a Legacy Soccer Inc. Sponsor: Transform your business by sponsoring Legacy Soccer Inc. 

Sponsor an event or get your logo on the new 2024 through 2026 Legacy Kits! Connect with us at 

legacyclubsoccer@gmail.com to explore exciting opportunities. 

Donate to Legacy Soccer Inc.: Continue your legacy by helping our youth start their own. See what your 

accomplishments and generosity can bring to these girls who dream and dare to be great! 

www.legacygirlssocer.org - contact us directly at legacyclubsoccer@gmail.com 

 

Community Spotlight: Elias Trejo (BCFC) and Blacksnake - A shoutout to Elias for bringing BCFC and 

Blacksnake together to create a new club, Idaho Thunder FC, our parent club. The coaches and staff of 

ITFC deserve commendation for their dedication to ensuring east Idaho continues to have a thriving, 

diverse soccer community. 

 

Connect with Us: Stay tuned for real-time updates on our social media platforms. Follow Legacy Soccer 

on Facebook, and @legacy_girls_soccer on Instagram 

 

Closing Words: As we eagerly anticipate a productive and exciting February, we express gratitude for 

your unwavering support. If you have feedback or suggestions, reach out to us. Thank you for being an 

integral part of the Legacy Soccer and Idaho Thunder FC community! 

Best regards, 

Legacy Soccer 
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550727826209
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61550727826209
https://www.instagram.com/legacy_girls_soccer?igsh=M2g2ZHNya29zcW05&utm_source=qr

